
Thank you

To our community

Thank you for your patience while we delivered Oran Park Public School 
Stage 2. Construction is now complete and students and staff are now  
using their new facilities.

Your support and cooperation have made it possible for us to deliver this new school for students  
and their families.

Wishing you all the best,

School Infrastructure NSW and Oran Park Public School.

from Oran Park Public School February 2024

Building O – new two storey classroom building

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

NSW Department of Education - School Infrastructure

http://schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal:	Donna Shevlin

Website: oranpark-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: oranpark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 4632 4651

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New facilities

We are delighted to deliver Oran Park Public School Stage 2 for the Camden community. 

The upgrade includes:

New:
	• 16 classrooms

	• Landscaping works

	• Vehicle entry to extended kiss and ride

	• Store room (previously kiln room).

Refurbished:
	• Student amenities and services

	• Admin and staff areas 

	• Special programs room in library.

New modern classrooms Building P – new single storey classroom building 
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